
The Germany Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta
Sorority, Incorporated is proud of our National Pan-
Hellenic Council (NPHC) Representative. Dr. Shay
McKinney is a dynamic liaison dedicated to
strengthening unity among the Divine Nine
organizations and amplifying our collective impact on
the community. Through our participation in NPHC
initiatives, we continue to honor our legacy of
sisterhood, scholarship, and service, fostering
cultural awareness and empowerment across Europe,
Africa, and the Middle East. 

Our global presence is a reflection of our commitment
to the unified Divine Nine collaboration and
meaningful engagement that connects, uplifts and
inspires all Organizations as one body! We welcome
you to follow our page and stay tuned to our social
media platforms, @GermanyDeltas on Facebook and
Instagram, and visit our website at
www.germanydeltas.org for updates on our next
impactful NPHC community events, programs and
service activities. —You do not want to miss out on
an opportunity to be of Service to the community
alongside the D9! 

Dr. Shay McKinney
NPHC, Treasurer and GAC Representative 
NPHCEAME@gmail.com
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